       [image: image1.jpg]WWW.ansp.org



                                    

THE ACADEMY OF NATURAL SCIENCES UNVEILS NEW WEBSITE

PHILADELPHIA — The Internet home of The Academy of Natural Sciences, Philadelphia’s natural history museum, has a new look and a new address. 
The new, shorter URL -- www.ansp.org -- is easier to use compared to the old www.acnatsci.org. The site gives an attractive, general overview of the Academy’s programs in research, exploration and education, including the public museum. 
The redesign was handled by the Academy’s new Web Manager Dennis Murphy, whose long-standing interest in natural history (he worked at the Academy in the early 1990s) has served him well. In 2005, Murphy won a ScientificAmerican.com Science & Technology Web Award for his website www.devoniantimes.org which spotlights the ground-breaking work of Academy Paleontologist Dr. Edward Daeschler.
“The site is streamlined and easy to navigate," said Dr. Bill Brown, who steps in as the Academy's President and CEO on February 1. "Plus you can make donations online.  Come visit!"

# # #

The Academy is located at 1900 Benjamin Franklin Parkway and is open Monday through Friday from 10 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. and weekends until 5 p.m. Admission is $10 for adults, $8 for children ages 3-12, seniors, college students with I.D. and military personnel, and free for children under 3. There is an additional $2 fee for Butterflies.
The Academy of Natural Sciences is Philadelphia’s natural history museum and a world leader in biodiversity and environmental research. The mission of the Academy is to create the basis for a healthy and sustainable planet through exploration, research and education.
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